From: "Mochrie, Paul” <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>

To: "Directto Mayor and Council - DL"
Date: 6/8/2021 4:21:11 PM
Subject: FormulaE 2022 Date Selection Update

Dear Mayor and Council,

Following the approval of the Council motion supporting FormulaE, City staff met with the OSS Group, VPD, and
other key stakeholders to review potential dates for FormulaE in 2022. Staff recommended a few options, with
the third weekend of July being the most desirable and the first weekend of July (Canada Day) being the least
desirable. Staff acknowledge that OSS Group made its best efforts find an alternate date; however, the Canada
Day long weekend was ultimately the only date available that fit into the global circuit for FormulaE.

Staff are now moving forward with OSS Group on planning for the Canada Day long weekend with the following
mandate:

L Work with the OSS group to mitigate potential negative impacts on resource availability to support free
public events typically held around the Canada Day long weekend. Of note, given the resource demands
on the long weekend, there are likely to be material cost implications for OSS in relation to
reimbursement of overtime rates.

[ Recommend that OSS group move the event to the third weekend of July starting in 2023.

If you require any additional information regarding this matter, please contact Lon LaClaire
(Lon.LaClaire@vancouver.ca).

Best,
Paul

Paul Mochrie (he/him)

City Manager

City of Vancouver
paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca
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The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the x*maBk“ayam (Musqueam),
Skwxwi7mesh (Squamish), and salilwatat (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations.





